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I am in opposition of this bill for the fact that it infringes on first amendment 

protections of free speech. Specifically I am grateful for the outreach and work of the 

Freedom Foundation. The are a professional organization that provides needed 

education and options to people and this bill would limit their ability to do great work 

for people who want an alternate to their unions. Vote NO on HB 3789! 


